

www.eugenerc.org

Volume 10 Issue 11 November 2014

Club Mailing Address:

Eugene RC Aeronauts,

PO Box 26344,

Eugene, OR. 97402

ERCA News and Information

President Roger Dahl

Vice President JR Graham

Secretary Robert Morris Jr.

> Treasurer Al Barrington

Safety **Mike Burgess**

Flight Training **Marty Wittman**

> Webmaster Jim Corbett

Newsletter

Jim Corbett

Field Maint JR Graham

COMMITTEES

Events **Brad Werneth**

Noise

Frank Blain

AMA# 530 District 11

Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday, November 25, 7 P.M at Abby's Pizza on River Road. Got a project? Bring it for show and tell.

October meeting – A turnout of 18 members and guests.



Old **Business:** Underground sprinkler system discussed.

Officers elected for 2015: President - Roger Dahl, Vice President - JR Graham, Secretary -Don Hansen, Treasurer - Al Barrington, Safety - Mike Burgess.

Indoor flying – We have a NEW **STARTING TIME**. Wednesdays at 11:00 AM. \$3 See web page

http://www.eugenerc.org//EEF/EEF index.htm

Flying field – Pump removed for the winter, sprinklers secured to the fence.



New windsock installed at the East end of fence



* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * WINTER FLYING RULES

During November, December, January and February On Wednesday, Saturday and Sundays no flying is allowed prior to NOON.

DO NOT ARRIVE AT THE FIELD BEFORE NOON.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *



2014 Meeting Dates - Time 7pm

January 28	Tue 4th & Lincoln	July 22	Tue - At the Field
February 25	Tue - Roaring Rapids Pizza	August 26	Tue - At the Field
March 25	Tue - 4th & Lincoln	September 23	Mon - 4th & Lincoln
April 22	Tue - 4th & Lincoln	October 28	Tues - Abby's Pizza Parlor RR
May 27	Tue 4th & Lincoln	November 25	Tue - Abby's Pizza Parlor RR
June 24	Tue - At the Field	December	NO MEETING

President's Report – Roger Dahl - roger@artistry-in-motion.com



Hi all.

After visiting family in Hawaii, I got off the plane last week, wearing a shirt, shorts, and my trademark sandals and then immediately began

searching for anything warm to wear! I was home!

That being said, I would like to invite you all to our last meeting of the year at Abby's Pizza. We have had a good year and look forward to relaxing with you all! I

have been working on a new plane, as I'm sure many of you also have. Those who can are invited to bring your latest, to show the rest!

I would like to thank the members who have gone above and beyond this year to make our flying field an enjoyable place to visit, and those who have "stewarded" the day to day things that make us successful! I would also ask of those who have stood by to become more involved in making our club even better in the next year!

Sincerely,

Rog

Treasurers Report - Al Barrington - albarrington@msn.com



Our membership is at 85 after Ron Knox joined us in September. We have an application pending from Jeff Gray. We look forward to meeting

and welcoming him at the next meeting which will be at the River Road Abby's Pizza again, on Tuesday November 25th at 7 pm.

The Treasury is at \$7,204.59.

Thanks to Rob Morris for coordinating

another great opportunity for our club to conduct more community outreach through the Science Factory by Autzen Stadium. On November 7th, ERCA took part in a program by having a display of planes, literature and helping everyone who took turns on the flight simulator. We got a chance to talk up our club and it's activities in hopes to generate some awareness to ERCA and what we're all about.

Happy landings.

AL Barrington Treasurer, ERCA



November Flying -



















2014 ERCA Club Contacts -

President: Roger Dahl JR Graham Vice President: Robert Morris Jr Secretary: Treasurer: Al Barrington Safety Officer: Mike Burgess JR Graham Groundskeeper: **Brad Werneth** Events: Flight Training: Marty Wittman Newsletter: Jim Corbett Website editors Jim Corbett

Forum Admin

Sponsor Chair

Mike Winklepleck JR Graham JR Graham Casey Sanguins - 541-579-5959 - roger@artistry-in-motion.com
- 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com
- 541-221-9390 robertmorris819@gmail.com
- 541-935-4960 - albarrington@msn.com
- 541-998-1839 - mikeshanb@hotmail.com
- 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com
- 541-285-5935 - brad@arborsouth.com

- 541-968-2094 - wittmanm@msn.com - 541-344-5022 - james.corbett@comcast.net

james.corbett@comcast.net heidisman1@gmail.com aroura420@hotmail.com aroura420@hotmail.com csanguins@gmail.com

--- That's All Folks --



Newsletter Editor 1618 Gilham Rd. Eugene, OR. 97401

November 2014

«FirstLast» «Street» «CityStZip»

	Renewing Current Member
Please	INVOICE FOR 2015 MEMBERSHIP - EUGENE RC AERONAUTS fill in the following information and send back with your Dues Remittance
Name	Date of Birth
2014 AMA Membersh	nip No
certify that I have pa	id my 2015 AMA Dues. Initial
Member Address	
Member Phone No	Cell:
Member Email Addre	SS
Newsletter Via:	Email Regular Mail Do not need to receive newsletter
Annual due will be assess Age 18 and	ed members as follows: younger (no dues), Age 19-64 \$70.00, Age 65-79 \$55.00, Age 80 and over \$40.00

Please enclose your check for **your dues** as a current member renewing for 2014 and Mail to: Eugene RC Aeronauts, PO Box 26344, Eugene, Or. 97402.

Or bring this INVOICE and your dues to the Meeting.